From SRR, mailto YR e .parliament.nz]
Sent: Friday, 11 February 2011 1:31 p.m.
T

Subject: [Requires Classification] PCE 1080 report

Dol

You may be aware that the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment is currently carrying out an investigation
into the use of 1080 and alternatives for pest control, particularly with regard to biodiversity conservation.

As part of my research | would be interested in discussing the humaneness of various pest conirol techniques with
you. Is there any chance you would be available either for a a meeting or phone conversation next week? | realise it is
rather late notice but | will be away for two weeks after that and it would be nice to do this before | go away if possible.

Kind regards,

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace

PO Box 10-241, Wellington
Phone:
- ce.parliament.nz
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From: e

Thursday, 12 August 2010 3:38 p.m.

< Sent:
To:
Subject: FW: Submissions Summary for the Pest Management Proposed National Plan of
Action 2010-2035
Attachments: '

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace,
PO Box 10-241 Wellington, New Zealand.

el
+64 4 495 8350 ﬁ

mpoe.parliament.nz













From R mailto pce.parliament.nz]

Sent: Thursday, 17 February 2011 11:41 a.m.
To

Subject: RE: MAF-commissioned report "How humane are our pest control tools?"
HY

Thanks for that, and also thanks again for meeting with me yesterday - it was a really useful introduction
into the issue of humaneness and pest control. My colleague {jllilalso met Withbnd
discussed alternative toxins and humaneness with him, which she found very useful.

Would it be possible to get copies of the Sherley and Twigg articles from you? | had a look at the abstracts
yesterday and they would be good references to draw on.

Kind regards,

.

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace

PO Box 10-241. Wellington

Phone;

pce.parliament.nz







From-Ematlt.@pce.pariiament.nz]
Sent: Friday, 29 April 2011 4:50 p.m.
To:

Subject: [Requires Classification] Humaness report

HI-_

I'm just checking whether we can reference the MAF humaneness report yet. When you sent it through to me it was
still confidential, and I'm just finalising references in our report!

Kind regards,

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace

PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone:

a @pce.parliament.nz







From: QR mailto I 2 e parliament.nz]

Sent: Tuesday, 3 May 2011 3:02 p.m.
To:
Subject: [Requires Classification] RE: Humaness report

H

That's great to be able to reference the report, and we won't pass it on to anyone else.

We are hoping to release the report on the 7th of June, assuming everything goes according to plan!
We will be sending out sections of the report for fact checking and technical review in the next few days. Would you
be interested in looking over the humaness sections?

We could also offer to send you an embargoed copy of the entire report before the actual release if you would like.

Regards,

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace
PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone!
@pce.parliament.nz




From @IS [ mailto QIR pce parliament.nz]
Sent: Friday, 29 April 2011 4:50 p.m.

To:
Subject: [Requires Classification] Humaness report

Hi G

I'm just checking whether we can reference the MAF humaneness report yet. When you sent it through to me it was
still confidential, and I'm just finalising references in our report!

Kind regards,

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace

PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone:

pce.parliament.nz




From IS [railto QENINRG o co . parliament.nz]
Sent: Tuesday, 3 May 2011 3:02 p.m.
To: SN

Subject: [Requires Classification] RE: Humaness report

HiI
That's great to be able to reference the report, and we won't pass it on to anyone else.

We are hoping to release the reporf on the 7th of June, assuming everything goes according to plan!
We will be sending out sections of the report for fact checking and technical review in the next few days. Would you
be interested in looking over the humaness sections?

We could also offer to send you an embargoed copy of the entire report before the actual release if you would like.

Regards,

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace
PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone: “




ce.parliament.nz

From P[mailtow;)ce.parliament.nz]
Sent: Friday, 29 April 2011 4:50 p.m.

To:

Subject: [Requires Classification] Humaness report

i

I'm just checking whether we can reference the MAF humaneness report yet. When you sent it through to me it was
still confidential, and I'm just finalising references in our report!

Kind regards,

ne pananmen ary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace
PO Box 10-241. W
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From NS il oS o ce. parliamen. ]

Sent: Thursday, 5 May 2011 4:56 p.m.
To:

Subject: FW: PCE 1080 - humaneness.

Oops, too eager to get out the door! Here it is with the document attached!

ay, 5 May 2011 4:54 p.m.
Hn'
PCE 1080 - humaneness.

i .
As we discussed earlier this week I'm sending you the humaneness sections from the 1080 report to check

they are factually correct. I'm sure you will appreciate that we are trying to condense a lot of information
into a readable and accessible document, so in some cases the comments are very short!

Also please feel free to make any other comments or suggested additions, although I cannot guarantee that
these changes will be made in the final report.

Comments can be made as track changes in the attached document or as a separate word document, which
ever you prefer.

Due to the tight timeline we are working to, could the review please be returned to me by Spm on Friday 13=
May, to ensure that any corrections are included in the report.

If you have any questions about our report production process or the requested review, please feel free to
contact me.

Thank you again for your assistance, and I look forward to your reply

Kind regards




Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace
PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone:
pce.parliament.nz
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From: F [mailto 4G pce. parliament.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 11 May 2011 1:57 p.m.

To: S
Subject: [Requires Classification] 1080 report review process

Hi

Sorry that it has taken me a while to reply! Thanks for your interest in the up-coming 1080 report and also for the
discussions you had with us early on in our research. We are currently in a final process of fact checking and external
reviews with key experts and agency contacts. This mostly involves sending just the sections of the report that relate
directly to either the agency or the reviewer's area of expertise. There are no sections of the report that directly affect

MAF operations, although we have sent a section of the report regarding the humaness of different pest control
methods tc‘n your Ministry for checking.

We appreciate your early input, however at this stage we do not require further comment from MAF on the draft. We
will be briefing the Minister of Agriculture before the report is released and will provide the Minister with an embargoed
copy.

Thank you again for your help.
Kind regards

Office of the Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace

PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone:

pce.parliament.nz
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IS [ ailto SEIIRG pce. parliament.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 11 May 2011 1:57 p.m.
To
Subject: [Requires Classification] 1080 report review process

Sorry that it has taken me a while to reply! Thanks for your interest in the up-coming 1080 report and also for the
discussions you had with us early on in our research. We are currently in a final process of fact checking and external
reviews with key experts and agency contacts. This mostly involves sending just the sections of the report that relate
directly to either the agency or the reviewer's area of expertise. There are no sections of the report that directly affect
MAF operations, although we have sent a section of the report regarding the humaness of different pest control
methods to ‘in your Ministry for checking.

We appreciate your early input, however at this stage we do not require further comment from MAF on the draft. We
will be briefing the Minister of Agriculture before the report is released and will provide the Minister with an embargoed
copy.

Thank you again for your help.
Kind regards

Office of arhamentary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace




PO Box 10-241, Wellington

Phone:
pce.parliament.nz
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From : QL mailto: GINIMIRG pce. parliament.nz]

Sent: Tuesday, 17 May 2011 4:51 p.m.
To:d

Subject: [Requires Classification] RE: 1080 report review process
Hi

I appreciate that it would be very useful for you to see a copy of the report before your meeting with the Minister.
Unfortunately the report won't be going to the printers until Friday next week and is likely to be being fine-tuned up
until that point. Generally the Commissioner talks the Minister through the issues covered in the reports when she
gives her briefing, and she is well practiced at presenting the information clearly in this way. | can also assure you that

there are no recommendations directed to your Minister - although the content of the report will be of general interest
to him.

If things change and | am able to send you something sooner | will certainly let you know.

Kind regards,

Office of the !ar!iamentary Commissioner for the Environment

Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace
PO Box 10-241, Wellington
Phone:

pce.parliament.nz




From: Y [ mailto: pce.parliament.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 11 May 2011 1:57 p.m.

To:

Subject: [Requires Classification] 1080 report review process

Hi -

Sorry that it has taken me a while to reply! Thanks for your interest in the up-coming 1080 report and also for the
discussions you had with us early on in our research. We are currently in a final process of fact checking and external
reviews with key experts and agency contacts. This mostly involves sending just the sections of the report that relate
directly to either the agency or the reviewer's area of expertise. There are no sections of the report that directly affect
MAF operations, although we have sent a section of the report regarding the humaness of different pest control
methods to‘ in your Ministry for checking.

We appreciate your early input, however at this stage we do not require further comment from MAF on the draft. We
will be briefing the Minister of Agriculture before the report is released and will provide the Minister with an embargoed
copy.

Thank you again for your help.

Kind regards

Office of thanary Commissioner for the Environment
Reserve Bank Building, 2 The Terrace
PO Box 10-241, Wellington

pce.parliament.nz













From: mailto:

Sent: Thursday, 13 September 2012 1:24 p.m.
To:

pce.parliament.nz]

Subject: RE: Contact details

i

Thanks. It would be great if | could have it by the end of this month.

Cheers-

From“_nﬁ_mce.par!iament,nﬂ
Sent: Thursday, 13 September 2012 9:23 a.m.
To'*

Subject: Contact details

-

Nice to talk with you earlier. As | mentioned, we are putting out an update report following the 1080 investigation
that we released last year.

We would like to include a couple of paragraphs giving an update on the Pest Management National Plan of Action

and how its implementation is going against its proposed timeline. This would be very high level as our update
reports themselves are relatively short.

Please feel free to contact me for further information om-

Best wishes,

Parliamentary Commissioner for the Environment
PO Box 10-241 | Wellington 6143

-@Dce.parfiament.nz . STk e e s o


















